
 

 

  

 

SANBORN REGIONAL SCHOOL BOARD 
POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

Wednesday November 1, 2017 
 
In Attendance:  Dr. Pam Brown, Taryn Lytle, Tammy Mahoney, Superintendent Ambrose, Mr. Stack 

 

 

1. Call to Order-Meeting was called to order at 4:50 pm by Dr. Brown 

 

2. A revised draft of new policy EFAA was reviewed for presentation at 11/01/17 Board 

 meeting.   

 

3. Changes to JICH and JICH-R to include new language concerning “Vap Pens” use 

 were discussed.   

 

4. The Committee adjourned at 5:54 PM. 
 

      


